From: enbrewer [mailto:enbrewer@rochester.rr.com]|
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2016 11:45 AM

To: dod@townofcanandaigua.org
Cc: Schaaf, Eric
Subject: Illustration of Brewer Property New Plantings From Lake Side

Doug:

We propose adding 3 new Whitespire Birch trees to the lake side of the
property as indicated below. These would be in addition to the existing
Norway Maples, Cottonwoods, Cherry and other trees already present on the
lake side. I plan to bring current photos of the property so that the board
may see exactly what is there now as well as actual photos of Whitespire
Birch so they can know precisely what these trees look like. (A mature
Whitespire Birch is 40' tall, has 25' spread and a 12" diameter trunk. As
planted size will be about 10-12" tall). Also, actual photos will show the
existing river rock stone wall along the beach as well as the beach itself.
Marathon Engineering will bring to the meeting a Site Map showing exact
placement for each tree. Just so you know, I looked into a more elaborate
color rendering of the lake side and the cost to me would be $1,100. I hope
this will not be necessary.

Thank you Doug and I look forward to seeing you tomorrow night.

Ted Brewer
381-9504
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